

10720 Columbia Pike Silver Spring, MD 20901 301-557-GIVE (4483) HolyCrossHealth.org

January 7, 2020

Mrs. Vandana Narang Children's Health and Education Charitable Foundation 11802 Forest Heights Ct Herndon, Virginia 20170-2408

Dear Mrs. Narang, Vandone

On behalf of the patients we care for every day, thank you for this thoughtful and generous gift of \$834.00, received on 12/12/2019. This gift to the Holy Cross Germantown Health Center for the pediatric flouride varnish kits, enables us to deliver quality and compassionate care to those children most in need.

The Holy Cross Health Centers in Aspen Hill, Gaithersburg, Germantown and Silver Spring are primary care medical centers providing health care to those who face financial barriers to accessing care. The Holy Cross Health Centers serve community members who are uninsured or enrolled in Maryland Medicaid and Maryland Children's Health Program.

Holy Cross Health is one of the largest safety-net providers and the only health system in Montgomery County to operate its own health centers. The centers are designed to provide high-quality and sustainable health care including primary medical care, health screenings, chronic disease management, behavioral health, preventive care, health education, and follow-up care for emergency department and inpatient hospital visits. In fiscal year 2019, the health centers served nearly 12,436 individual patients through 42,466 patient visits.

Again, we are very grateful for your much needed and generous support. If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at any time by phone at 301-754-7161 or email at This is a wonderful gift for our patients. Many, many thanks!
Warm wishes for a very Harry and Healthy New Year! Many O friarw@holycrosshealth.org.

Sincerely,

Wendy Friar, RN, MS Chief Development Officer

Please retain this letter for your tax records.